Phone Script/Recording Announcement
The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA), in partnership with the City of Fullerton, is conducting the Orangethorpe Transit Village Conceptual Study to explore potential transit-supportive development at the Fullerton Park and Ride Facility. 
The project team is seeking input on development concepts, key amenities, and priorities for improving site access and traffic flow.
A virtual community meeting will be held on Thursday, March 20 from 6:00-7:00PM.
An in-person community meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 26 from 6:00-8:00PM at the Fullerton Community Center. 
You can also participate by completing OCTA’s survey by April 7th for a chance to win one of two $50 prize cards.  
Please call OCTA’s information line at 714-636-7433 for questions or to receive a printed version of the survey. 
For more information, please visit us at o-c-t-a-dot-n-e-t-forward slash-Fullerton-P-n-R. Thank you for helping OCTA plan for your transportation needs!  
Alternative languages are available upon request.

